
The Reference and Adult Services Division
and the

 Computers and Technology Committee 
of the

Nassau County Library Association
Proudly Present:

Exploring AI in Libraries:
Practical Opportunities and Ethical Considerations

Thursday, October 5, 2023
10:00 - 11:00 am

via Zoom
Join 

James Hartmann of the Wantagh Public Library
and 

James Hutter of the Port Washington Public Library 
for an engaging and thought-provoking professional development 

lecture that delves into the world of Artificial Intelligence (AI) and its
transformative impact on libraries.  As technology continues to shape the
way we interact with information, AI has emerged as a powerful tool with

immense potential for libraries.

 Register at
 https://ncla.wildapricot.org/event-5420215

 1 CEU Awarded

https://ncla.wildapricot.org/event-5420215

